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Rosenberg Corey

From: Vivian Coles <colesvivian@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 13, 2017 11:51 AM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: Senate Bill 860

Please support Senate Bill 860!  As a Licensed Professional Counselor I have seen the harm that has been done 
by insurance companies not honoring mental health parity for patients.  Please STAND UP FOR MENTAL 
HEALTH PARITY AND SUPPORT SENATE BILL 860. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Vivian Coles, LPC, MA 
 
Vivian Coles, LPC 
Multnomah Village Suites 
7929 SW 37th Ave., Ste. C 
Portland, Or. 97219 
503-975-5418 
colesvivian@gmail.com 
www.emdrtherapistnetwork.com/vivian.coles 
http://therapists.psychologytoday.com/36050 


